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  13 March 2019 
 
Robert Ranger 
The Planning Inspectorate  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol  
BS1 6PN  
 
Your Ref: TR050005 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Dear Mr Ranger 
 
Staffordshire County Council’s Deadline 1 Submission  
 
I refer to the Rule 8 letter dated 4th March.  I enclose a summary of points raised at 
the hearing by County Council in relation to the Examining Authority’s questions. 
 
In addition, I can confirm that the County Council will continue to engage with FAL 
on the Draft DCO and Development Consent Obligation such that FAL can submit 
a revised draft by Deadline 3 as agreed. 
 
We will also provide FAL with further details regarding an alleged Byway Open to 
All Traffic (“BOAT”) claimed pursuant to section 53 of the Wildlife and Countryside 
Act 1981. along Gravelly Way. We strongly believe that the application needs to 
consider the implications of the claim and address any issues.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Chadwick 
Planning Policy Officer 
 
Enc. 
WMI - ExAs Questions for 1st ISH 28.2.19 - SCC notes 
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